
April
Ninth
1923.

«

Mrs. Andrew Gray,
1135 Catherine Street, 
Victoria, 3. C.

My dear Mrs. Gray:-

Let me acknowledge receipt of 
your letter of March 21st with reference to 
Arthur Little, whom I remember very well.

I am sorry I have not been able to 
send him as good news as he would like. I took 
up his case with the General Manager and did not 
receive very much encouragement. You know the 
amalgamation of the two Banks has meant, in many 
places, a considerable reduction in’ staff, and 
with so many men going the Executive do not care 
to take on others. What a very great pity it is 
that Mr» Little did not apply for leave of absence 
rather than send in his resignation. I have not 
lost hope altogether, but I have nothing very good 
to report.

Lily, Marjorie and Garner are all 
very well indeed. " c .still hope that some time 
we may bo able to spend the summer in Victoria, 
though I do not think it will be this- year.

With kindest regards to Mr. Gray, 
to the boys and to Betty, and all good wishes for 
yourself, I am,

Yours faithfully.


